
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING LAW 
MINNEHAHA CREEK WATERSHED DISTRICT 

BOARD OF MANAGERS 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

BE IT KNOWN THAT, on May 30, 2024 a quorum of Minnehaha Creek Watershed District 
(MCWD) Board of Managers may attend a field trip along with members of the District’s 

Citizens Advisory Committee and District staff.  No MCWD business is planned for discussion. 
 

For further information please see agenda or contact the MCWD at  
officeadministrator@minnehahacreek.org or call 952.471.0590 

 

Dated this 17th day of May, 2024 
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